
 
 

 
From: Michael L. Higgs [mailto:mhiggs@higgslawgroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 10:17 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: Acorn - Miami Replacement STA 
 
Please note that the mention of channel 51 on the cover letter of the attached application was a 
typographical error, and should be disregarded.  The application is for the use of channel 29 as 
noted everywhere else in the STA request. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Michael L. Higgs Jr. 
Higgs Law Group, LLC 
www.higgslawgroup.com 
Ph. (301) 762-8992 
Fax (301) 762-8993 
  
This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information 
that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL, and/or may contain ATTORNEY WORK 
PRODUCT.If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination of this message is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please erase all 
copies of the message and any attachments and notify us immediately at 
info@higgslawgroup.com.  Thank you. 

 
From: Michael L. Higgs  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 2:19 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: 'Hossein Hashemzadeh' 
Subject: Acorn - Miami Replacement STA 
  
Greetings Mohammad, 
  
Please find attached Acorn Broadcast LLC’s request for Special Temporary Authority to operate a 
digital LPTV facility at the site of Miami Dolphins home games, and the NFL’s Pro Bowl and 
Super Bowl, also to be played at the Miami Dolphins’ stadium.  As noted in previous 
correspondence, the original STA grant for these events (on channel 51) causes interference to 
in-stadium operations, forcing Acorn to procure a different channel.  Once again we beg your 
indulgence and respectfully request expedited treatment of the instant request. 
  
Very truly yours, 
  
Michael L. Higgs Jr. 
Higgs Law Group, LLC 
www.higgslawgroup.com 
Ph. (301) 762-8992 
Fax (301) 762-8993 
  



This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information 
that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL, and/or may contain ATTORNEY WORK 
PRODUCT.If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination of this message is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please erase all 
copies of the message and any attachments and notify us immediately at 
info@higgslawgroup.com.  Thank you. 

  


